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Mr. Sherman Naymark
President

Cuadrex Corporation

1700 Dell Avenue
Campbell, California 95008

Dear Mr. Naymark:

It was indeed good to see you last week-~-1 enjoyed
very much hearing your remarks on China.

At the time, I have only been able to glance through
the speech you sent, but I am looking forward to

a careful reading. Thank you for thinking of

me.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,
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Richard T. Kennedy
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